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Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 4.2 ~ 11h March 2022 

Medicines in School 
Please see our website (More—Key Documents and 
Policies—Policies) for our administering medicines in 
school procedure.  We do not administer any medicines 
without written and signed consent and instructions 
from parents.  This includes ongoing medication, as well 
as, for example, one-off travel sickness tablets.  

 

Golden Book Awards 
 Rec: Annette and Howard 

Year 1: Semira and Noah 
Year 2: Bryony and Cody 
Year 3: Ryan and William 
Year 4: Adam and Ivana 
Year 5: Riley and Alejandro 
Year 6: Isaac and Maisie 
 

 

Newspaper Article 
It was such a lovely event last week when we invited 
Madam Mayor to officially open our Library Bus!  You 
may have seen that there was an article in the Salisbury 
Journal last night.  However, it was a press release from 
Salisbury Reds and the Journal had not yet managed to 
publish the interview I had done with them.  In my 
interview, I thanked Mr Hartley, the staff, Salisbury Reds, 
Salisbury Signs and the National Lottery for making this 
possible.  I am assured there will be an updated article 
on the Salisbury Journal website very soon to celebrate 
this!  I need to say, in addition, that the article referred 
to me as the ‘Interim Executive Headteacher’ at St 
Osmund’s.  I just wanted to explain that this should have 
read ‘Headteacher’!  My role as Interim Exec. HT refers 
to the leadership of our partnership with Christ the King 
in Amesbury; a role which is interim to support the 
school out of Special Measures.  An aim I am delighted 
to say has been achieved and Christ the King is making 
amazing progress! 

Cake Sales 
As part of Lent, and our commitment to Almsgiving, in 
aid of CAFOD we are holding cake sales.  The first sale is 
being held during school break time on Friday 18 March 
2022.  Our lovely Year 3 children and parents have been 
asked to donate cakes for us (no nuts please) to sell at a 
suggested donation of 50p per cake.  Any cakes left 
over will be sold on the playground after school. 
 

What a simply wonderful response we have had to our appeal for aid for those displaced and in distress in Ukraine.  
You have filled the front of the hall with items ranging from nappies to sleeping bags to first aid kits to jumpers.  We 
are blown away by your generosity and we are in no doubt that your donations will go to support some very 
vulnerable people in distress.  We are a world family and it is a joy to see how our smll community has pulled 
together to help our brothers and sisters in need, over 2,500km away in Ukraine.  Added to this is the marvellous 
donation total from our non-uniform day last week – see below – a total of £520!  This is approx. 4x our usual total 

😊  Thank you everyone!  Let us pray for wise leadership and a peaceful end to the conflict as soon as possible. 
 
 

Thank You! 
Our non-school uniform day in aid of the Unicef Ukraine 

Crisis raised a staggering £520.00!  Not only did you 
donate to that, you also responded to the email 
regarding the request for donations of blankets, 
sleeping bags, backpacks and baby supplies in your 
masses and dropped off a mountain of supplies. Thank 
you, thank you, thank you!  I am humbled by the 
generosity of our school community, it is astounding! 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary… 

 
11.03.22 ~ Yr 1 & Yr 2 Trip to Marwell Zoo  
18.03.22 ~ Yr 3 Cake Sale ~ Break time 
23.03.22 ~ Yr 5 Trip to Portsmouth Dockyards 
25.03.22 ~ Yr 2 Cake Sale ~ Break time 
01.04.22 ~ Yr 1 Cake Sale ~ Break time 
05.04.22 ~ Stations of the Cross ~ School Hall ~ all day 
07.04.22 ~ Easter Egg Hung & Easter Bonnet Parade ~ Playground and Woodland Area 
08.04.22 ~ Yr R Cake Sale ~ Break time 
08.04.22 ~ Class Photo Day 
08.04.22 ~ End of Term 4 ~ 1.30pm 
15.04.22 ~ Good Friday 
17.04.22 ~ Easter Sunday 
18.04.22 ~ Easter Monday 
25.04.22 ~ School re-opens for Term 5 
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Lord God, we ask for you to be with all – especially 
children who are suffering in the Ukraine crisis.  

 
Lord for those who are anxious and fearful. For those 
who are bereaved, injured or who have lost their lives. 
And for those who have lost loved ones – grant peace. 

Amen. 
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